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Dear AHPRA,
 
 
I would like to let you know that many international registered nurses who are now working at public hospitals are
still struggling with English
I do not think this is fair.  They were  not able to reach the general module (IELTS of 7)/OET  to get her permanent
visa
People are constantly saying to nursing graduands :" It is not safe to practise with a low english standard"
How about them? Are they competent/safe in their practise with a low english standard?
The general module in IELTS is easier than the academic module.
Their employers were sponsoring them to reach IELTS of 6.5 to get their permanent visa.
The board should not allow them to practise to be fair to others. They have the career but we do not
Thank you
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